
 
Telfair County Chamber of Commerce 

Board of Directors 
Minutes 

March 10, 2020 
 
 

 

In Attendance: Paula Anderson, Sherry Beasley, Lee Cannon, Ruthie Jackson, Eric Smith, Laura Smith, and Bo 
Yawn.  
 
Bo Yawn called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone. Eric Smith gave the invocation.  
 

Eric made a motion to amend the agenda to include under New Business a change to our meeting time. 
Motion was seconded by Lee Cannon. All were in favor. Motion passed 
 

Motion was made by Eric Smith, seconded by Ruthie Jackson to approve the February 11, 2020 minutes.  All 
members present were in favor of motion. Motion passed.   
 

Motion was made by Lee Cannon, seconded by Eric Smith to approve the financials for the month of February 
2020. All members present were in favor of motion. Motion passed. 
 
Old Business:  
2020 Banquet Theme and Entertainment – Banquet was a huge success with 290 people in attendance. Some 
comments were, “It was the best one yet!” Sherry Beasley will work on getting the video of the evening 
uploaded.   
 
New Business: 
Administrative Professional Luncheon – Our annual APL will be held in the McRae Methodist Church, April 14, 
at 12:00 noon. Our 2020 Banquet Theme will be incorporated. The 2020 numbers will be place outside in front 
of the door. The tables will be dress in gold and black. 
 

Amend Monthly Meeting Time – Because of scheduling conflicts a motion was made by Eric Smith to change 
our monthly Directors meeting from 5:30 pm to 6:00 pm. Lee Cannon seconded the motion. All members 
present were in favor. Motion passed 
 
Miscellaneous: 
 Next Board Meeting  April 14, 2020  6:00 p.m. 
 Peaches to the Beaches March 13-14, 2020 8:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
 Egg Hunt At The State Park April 4, 2020  10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
  

 

 
With no further business, Bo Yawn adjourned the meeting at 6:21 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Minutes prepared by Laura Smith. 


